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I Wear Teal For My Sister Engy Publishing 2019-06-13 A blank manuscript
notebook with 100 pages, 12 staves per page that comes with specially designed
covers and high-quality music writing sheets is perfect for music composition,
for college and high school music classes, theory classes, breaking down solos
or transcribing music. It is easy to use and ideal for students, amateurs and
professionals. This is great to have around and on the go as you can jot down
lyrics quicker whether you want to write a song, compose a classical music or
just want to write quick notations or ideas on the spur of the moment. Grab one
now!
Mass Transfer K. V. Narayanan 2017-03-30
Universities Handbook 2010
Bioprocess Engineering for a Green Environment V. Sivasubramanian 2018-05-04
Bioprocess Engineering for a Green Environment examines numerous bioprocesses
that are crucial to our day-to-day life, specifically the major issues
surrounding the production of energy relating to biofuels and waste management.
The nuance of this discussion is reflected by the text’s chapter breakdown,
providing the reader with a fulsome investigation of the energy sector; the
importance of third-generation fuels; and the application of micro- and
macroalgae for the production of biofuels. The book also provides a detailed
exploration of biocatalysts and their application to the food industry;
bioplastics production; conversion of agrowaste into polysaccharides; as well
as the importance of biotechnology in bio-processing. Numerous industries
discharge massive amounts of effluents into our rivers, seas, and air systems.
As such, two chapters are dedicated to the treatment of various pollutants
through biological operation with hopes of achieving a cleaner, greener,
environment. This book represents the most comprehensive study of
bioprocessing—and its various applications to the environment—available on the
market today. It was furthermore written with various researchers in mind,
ranging from undergraduate and graduate students looking to enhance their
knowledge of the topics presented to scholars and engineers interested in the
bioprocessing field, as well as members of industry and policy-makers. Provides
a comprehensive overview of bioprocesses that apply to day-to-day living. Is
learner-centered, providing detailed diagrams for easy understanding. Explores
the importance of biocatalysts and their applications to the food industry, as
well as bioplastics production. Examines the unique capabilities of bioprocess
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engineering and its ability to treat various pollutants. .
Emerging Trends in Engineering, Science and Technology for Society, Energy and
Environment Rajesh Vanchipura 2018-08-06 The International Conference on
Emerging Trends in Engineering, Science and Technology (ICETEST) was held at
the Government Engineering College, Thrissur, Kerala, India, from 18th to 20th
January 2018, with the theme, “Society, Energy and Environment”, covering
related topics in the areas of Civil Engineering, Mechanical Engineering,
Electrical Engineering, Chemical Engineering, Electronics & Communication
Engineering, Computer Science and Architecture. Conflict between energy and
environment has been of global significance in recent years. Academic research
needs to support the industry and society through socially and environmentally
sustainable outcomes. ICETEST 2018 was organized with this specific objective.
The conference provided a platform for researchers from different domains, to
discuss and disseminate their findings. Outstanding speakers, faculties, and
scholars from different parts of the world presented their research outcomes in
modern technologies using sustainable technologies.
Handbook on Computer Education, 2005 Veena Bhalla 2005 With reference to India.
STOICHIOMETRY AND PROCESS CALCULATIONS K. V. NARAYANAN 2006-01-01 This textbook
is designed for undergraduate courses in chemical engineering and related
disciplines such as biotechnology, polymer technology, petrochemical
engineering, electrochemical engineering, environmental engineering, safety
engineering and industrial chemistry. The chief objective of this text is to
prepare students to make analysis of chemical processes through calculations
and also to develop in them systematic problem-solving skills. The students are
introduced not only to the application of law of combining proportions to
chemical reactions (as the word ‘stoichiometry’ implies) but also to
formulating and solving material and energy balances in processes with and
without chemical reactions. The book presents the fundamentals of chemical
engineering operations and processes in an accessible style to help the
students gain a thorough understanding of chemical process calculations. It
also covers in detail the background materials such as units and conversions,
dimensional analysis and dimensionless groups, property estimation, P-V-T
behaviour of fluids, vapour pressure and phase equilibrium relationships,
humidity and saturation. With the help of examples, the book explains the
construction and use of reference-substance plots, equilibrium diagrams,
psychrometric charts, steam tables and enthalpy composition diagrams. It also
elaborates on thermophysics and thermochemistry to acquaint the students with
the thermodynamic principles of energy balance calculations. Key Features : •
SI units are used throughout the book. • Presents a thorough introduction to
basic chemical engineering principles. • Provides many worked-out examples and
exercise problems with answers. • Objective type questions included at the end
of the book serve as useful review material and also assist the students in
preparing for competitive examinations such as GATE.
Functional Chitosan Sougata Jana 2020-03-05 Thanks to their unique properties,
chitosan and chitosan-based materials have numerous applications in the field
of biomedicine, especially in drug delivery. This book examines biomedical
applications of functional chitosan, exploring the various functions and
applications in the development of chitosan-based biomaterials. It also
describes the chemical structure of chitosan and discusses the relationship
between their structure and functions, providing a theoretical basis for the
design of biomaterials. Lastly, it reviews chemically modified and composite
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materials of chitin and chitosan derivatives for biomedical applications, such
as tissue engineering, nanomedicine, drug delivery, and gene delivery.
VAS BROCHURE 2017 VAST Vidya Academy of Science & Technology (VAST) is a stateof-the-art engineering college conforming to international standards. This
model engineering college is approved by AICTE and affiliated to the University
of Calicut & APJ AKTU, Kerala. In few years VAST has evolved and achieved
recognition as a notable School of Engineering with its competent and committed
faculty, high quality infrastructure and high technology teaching aids, and by
providing a serene atmosphere that complements academic life. VAST has a
holistic approach to education where academic training goes hand in hand with
offerings that develop the body,mind and soul to prepare its graduates to be
future leaders..
Green Buildings and Sustainable Engineering Harald Drück 2018-07-14 This book
comprises the proceedings of the International Conference on Green Buildings
and Sustainable Engineering (GBSE 2018), which focused on the theme
“Transforming our Built Environment through Innovation and Integration towards
a Smart and Sustainable Future”. The papers included address all aspects of
green buildings and sustainability practices in civil engineering, and offer a
valuable reference resource for researchers, practitioners, and policy makers.
Campus Plus 2019 Infokerala Communications Pvt Ltd 2019-05-01 India, bounded by
the majestic Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of
golden beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diverse. Vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value added and affordable, thanks to the proactive initiatives of the State Government and active involvement of the
private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most sought
after professionals and excellent network of institutes Kerala is becoming the
very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped for
you with some elucidations which step-up her significance in the educational
map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along with a number
of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for the students
and parents in the higher education scenario.
Geocells T. G. Sitharam 2020-07-23 This book is designed to serve as a
comprehensive resource on cellular confinement systems or geocells, covering
technologies and their applications in geotechnical engineering. The book
discusses all aspects of geocells and related technologies, and covers the
subjects from conceptual basics to recent advances. The chapters of this book
are written by renowned international experts and its contents include detailed
case studies from both academic and industry experts. This book is a one-stop
reference work for academicians, students, and practicing engineers in the
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global geotechnical community.
Campus Plus 2015 Biju Mathew 2015-06-01 India, bounded by the majestic
Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of golden
beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diverse. Vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value added and affordable, thanks to the proactive initiatives of the State Government and active involvement of the
private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most sought
after professionals and excellent network of institutes Kerala is becoming the
very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped for
you with some elucidations which step-up her significance in the educational
map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along with a number
of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for the students
and parents in the higher education scenario.
Natural Product Experiments in Drug Discovery Karuppusamy Arunachalam
2022-10-22 This detailed volume explores a wide range of evidence-based
complementary medicine and various bio-analytical techniques used to define
botanical products. Collecting recent work and current developments in the
field of contemporary phytomedicine as well as their future possibilities in
human health care, the book includes unique contributions in the form of
chapters on phytomedicine and screening biological activities explained with
diverse hyphenated techniques, as well as issues related to herbal medications,
such as efficacy, adulteration, safety, toxicity, regulations, and drug
delivery. Written for the Springer Protocols Handbooks series, chapters feature
advice from experts on how to best conduct future experiments. Extensive and
practical, Natural Product Experiments in Drug Discovery serves as an ideal
reference for students, professors, and researchers in universities, R&D
institutes, pharmaceutical and herbal enterprises, and health organizations.
Speech and Audio Signal Processing A.R. JAYAN This book is primarily intended
for the undergraduate students of electronics and communication engineering and
audiology. The objective of the book is to give a hands-on experience in speech
and audio signal processing, starting from the recording process to the much
involved signal processing aspects. The book gives a minimal treatment for the
theoretical aspects. More importance is given to the experimental method for
understanding the subject by doing simple experiments using Octave/Matlab,
universally accepted platforms for signal processing.KEY FEATURES • Brief
theoretical description fosters ability to understand the process of human
speech production and perception. • Illustrative examples give hands-on
experience in application development. • Exercises and problems develop skills
on problem solving and assessment of level of understanding.
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Contemporary Studies in Discrete Mathematics Sudev Naduvath 2018-02-23 Volume 2
Issue 1 of the journal "Contemporary Studies in Discrete Mathematics"
Campus Plus 2014 Biju Mathew 2014-05-31 India, bounded by the majestic
Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of golden
beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diverse. Vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value added and affordable, thanks to the proactive initiatives of the State Government and active involvement of the
private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most sought
after professionals and excellent network of institutes Kerala is becoming the
very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped for
you with some elucidations which step-up her significance in the educational
map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along with a number
of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for the students
and parents in the higher education scenario.
Annual Report India. Department of Information Technology 2003
6th International R&D Conference, Sustainable Development of Water and Energy
Resources, Needs and Challenges, 13-16 February 2007, Lucknow, India :
Proceedings: Energy 2007 Contributed articles presented at the Conference.
THE BEHAVIOUR OF GUEST LECTURES ABDUL RAFEEQUE A. K.
Information Technologies and Mathematical Modelling. Queueing Theory and
Applications Alexander Dudin 2022-07-25 This book constitutes revised selected
papers of the 20th International Conference on Information Technologies and
Mathematical Modelling, ITMM 2021, named after A.F. Terpugov, held in Tomsk,
Russia, in December 2021. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the conference was held
in a virtual mode. The 28 full papers presented in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 89 submissions. The conference covers various
aspects of information technologies, focusing on queueing theory, stochastic
processes, Markov processes, renewal theory, network performance equation and
network protocols.
Development-induced Displacement Jose Murickan 2003 With reference to
displacement of poor caused by economic development projects in Kerala.
Recent Advances in Materials, Mechanics and Management Sheela Evangeline
2019-05-14 These proceedings present a selection of papers presented at the 3rd
International Conference on Materials Mechanics and Management 2017 (IMMM
2017), which was jointly organized by the Departments of Civil Engineering,
Mechanical Engineering and Architecture of College of Engineering Trivandrum.
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Developments in the fields of materials, mechanics and management have paved
the way for overall improvements in all aspects of human life. The quest for
meeting the requirements of the rapidly increasing population has led to
revolutionary construction and production technologies aiming at optimum
management and use of natural resources. The objective of this conference was
to bring together experts from academic institutions, industries, research
organizations and professionals for sharing of knowledge, expertise and
experience in the emerging trends related to Civil Engineering, Mechanical
Engineering and Architecture. IMMM 2017 provided opportunities for young
researchers to actively engage in research discussions, new research interests,
research ethics and professional development.
VAS BROCHURE 2018 VAST Vidya Academy of Science & Technology (VAST) is a stateof-the-art engineering college conforming to international standards. This
model engineering college is approved by AICTE and affiliated to the University
of Calicut & APJ AKTU, Kerala. In few years VAST has evolved and achieved
recognition as a notable School of Engineering with its competent and committed
faculty, high quality infrastructure and high technology teaching aids, and by
providing a serene atmosphere that complements academic life. VAST has a
holistic approach to education where academic training goes hand in hand with
offerings that develop the body,mind and soul to prepare its graduates to be
future leaders..
Campus Plus 2022 Infokerala Communications Pvt Ltd 2022-07-11 India, bounded by
the majestic Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of
golden beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diversity. A vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value-added and affordable, thanks to the
proactive initiatives of the State Government and the active involvement of the
private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be a growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most soughtafter professionals and an excellent network of institutes, Kerala is becoming
the very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped
for you with some elucidations which step-up her significance on the
educational map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along
with a number of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for
the students and parents in the higher education scenario.
Contemporary Studies in Discrete Mathematics K.A. Germina 2017-10-20 It is the
book version of the e-journal "Contemporary Studies in Discrete Mathematics"
published by Contemporary Studies in Discrete Mathematics, Thrissur, India.
A TEXTBOOK OF CHEMICAL ENGINEERING THERMODYNAMICS K. V. NARAYANAN 2013-01-11
Designed as an undergraduate-level textbook in Chemical Engineering, this
student-friendly, thoroughly class-room tested book, now in its second edition,
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continues to provide an in-depth analysis of chemical engineering
thermodynamics. The book has been so organized that it gives comprehensive
coverage of basic concepts and applications of the laws of thermodynamics in
the initial chapters, while the later chapters focus at length on important
areas of study falling under the realm of chemical thermodynamics. The reader
is thus introduced to a thorough analysis of the fundamental laws of
thermodynamics as well as their applications to practical situations. This is
followed by a detailed discussion on relationships among thermodynamic
properties and an exhaustive treatment on the thermodynamic properties of
solutions. The role of phase equilibrium thermodynamics in design, analysis,
and operation of chemical separation methods is also deftly dealt with.
Finally, the chemical reaction equilibria are skillfully explained. Besides
numerous illustrations, the book contains over 200 worked examples, over 400
exercise problems (all with answers) and several objective-type questions,
which enable students to gain an in-depth understanding of the concepts and
theory discussed. The book will also be a useful text for students pursuing
courses in chemical engineering-related branches such as polymer engineering,
petroleum engineering, and safety and environmental engineering. New to This
Edition • More Example Problems and Exercise Questions in each chapter •
Updated section on Vapour–Liquid Equilibrium in Chapter 8 to highlight the
significance of equations of state approach • GATE Questions up to 2012 with
answers
STEC Review, Annual Report Kerala (India). State Committee on Science,
Technology, and Environment 1995
Modern Kerala K. K. N. Kurup 1988 Articles on land tenure and social change;
covers chiefly up to the mid-20th century.
A Textbook of Engineering Mathematics Volume-I (For 1st Semester of Calicut
University) Mathew George A Textbook of Engineering Mathematics
Micro Electro Discharge Machining Ajay M. Sidpara 2019-08-20 Micro Electro
Discharge Machining (EDM) is a prominent technology for the fabrication of
micro components in many fields. Nowadays, it is used like a conventional
machine tool due to favorable characteristics. This book provides the
fundamental knowledge of the principles of the process and its variants, the
different process parameters, the role of machine components and systems, the
challenges, and how to eliminate processing errors. It also includes real life
applications of micro EDM in different areas with the most relevant examples.
Campus Plus 2017 Biju Mathew 2017-05-31 India, bounded by the majestic
Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of golden
beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diverse. Vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value added and affordable, thanks to the proactive initiatives of the State Government and active involvement of the
university-of-calicut-government-engineering-college-thrissur
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private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most sought
after professionals and excellent network of institutes Kerala is becoming the
very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped for
you with some elucidations which step-up her significance in the educational
map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along with a number
of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for the students
and parents in the higher education scenario.
The Story of PJ Thomas 2019
Architecting Robust Co-Design of Materials, Products, and Manufacturing
Processes Anand Balu Nellippallil 2020-06-13 This book explores systems-based,
co-design, introducing a “Decision-Based, Co-Design” (DBCD) approach for the
co-design of materials, products, and processes. In recent years there have
been significant advances in modeling and simulation of material behavior, from
the smallest atomic scale to the macro scale. However, the uncertainties
associated with these approaches and models across different scales need to be
addressed to enable decision-making resulting in designs that are robust, that
is, relatively insensitive to uncertainties. An approach that facilitates codesign is needed across material, product design and manufacturing processes.
This book describes a cloud-based platform to support decisions in the design
of engineered systems (CB-PDSIDES), which feature an architecture that promotes
co-design through the servitization of decision-making, knowledge capture and
use templates that allow previous solutions to be reused. Placing the platform
in the cloud aids mass collaboration and open innovation. A valuable reference
resource reference on all areas related to the design of materials, products
and processes, the book appeals to material scientists, design engineers and
all those involved in the emerging interdisciplinary field of integrated
computational materials engineering (ICME).
Campus Plus 2020 Infokerala Communications Pvt Ltd 2020-08-01 India, bounded by
the majestic Himalayan ranges in the North and edged by an endless stretch of
golden beaches, is the land of hoary tradition and cultural diverse. Vivid
kaleidoscope of landscapes, glorious historical sites and royal cities, misty
mountain hideaways, colourful people, rich civilizations and festivities craft
India Incredible. Recent years have witnessed the educational scene, especially
the higher education sector in the State undergoing a sea change in respect of
quality, diversity and accessibility in tune with the global trends. Kerala’s
surge in the educational front is to be viewed in the backdrop of the country’s
great legacy in education. India has been a major seat of learning for
thousands of years. The country was home to Takshashila, the first university
in the world and Aryabhama, the inventor of the digit Zero. In fact, education
in Kerala has now become more value added and affordable, thanks to the proactive initiatives of the State Government and active involvement of the
private sector. Moreover, in the higher education market, Kerala has a
significant edge in respect of cost which means that there would be growing
influx of candidates into the state from outside the state for better and
affordable professional education in the days to come. With the most sought
after professionals and excellent network of institutes Kerala is becoming the
very preferred educational destination in the world. And, we are equipped for
you with some elucidations which step-up her significance in the educational
map. In Campus Plus, we propose some valuable information along with a number
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of educational institutes in the State which will be useful for the students
and parents in the higher education scenario.
Lok Sabha Debates India. Parliament. Lok Sabha 1991
Parliamentary Debates India. Parliament. Rajya Sabha 2007-12-13

Biocomputing Panos M. Pardalos 2013-12-01 In the quest to understand and model
the healthy or sick human body, re searchers and medical doctors are utilizing
more and more quantitative tools and techniques. This trend is pushing the
envelope of a new field we call Biomedical Computing, as an exciting frontier
among signal processing, pattern recognition, optimization, nonlinear dynamics,
computer science and biology, chemistry and medicine. A conference on
Biocomputing was held during February 25-27, 2001 at the University of Florida.
The conference was sponsored by the Center for Applied Optimization, the
Computational Neuroengineering Center, the Biomedical En gineering Program
(through a Whitaker Foundation grant), the Brain Institute, the School of
Engineering, and the University of Florida Research & Graduate Programs. The
conference provided a forum for researchers to discuss and present new
directions in Biocomputing. The well-attended three days event was highlighted
by the presence of top researchers in the field who presented their work in
Biocomputing. This volume contains a selective collection of ref ereed papers
based on talks presented at this conference. You will find seminal
contributions in genomics, global optimization, computational neuroscience,
FMRI, brain dynamics, epileptic seizure prediction and cancer diagnostics. We
would like to take the opportunity to thank the sponsors, the authors of the
papers, the anonymous referees, and Kluwer Academic Publishers for making the
conference successful and the publication of this volume possible. Panos M.
Pardalos and Jose C.
VAS BROCHURE 2016 VAST Vidya Academy of Science & Technology (VAST) is a stateof-the-art engineering college conforming to international standards. This
model engineering college is approved by AICTE and affiliated to the University
of Calicut & APJ AKTU, Kerala. In few years VAST has evolved and achieved
recognition as a notable School of Engineering with its competent and committed
faculty, high quality infrastructure and high technology teaching aids ,and by
providing a serene atmosphere that complements academic life. VAST has a
holistic approach to education where academic training goes hand in hand with
offerings that develop the body,mind and soul to prepare its graduates to be
future leaders..
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